
                                        MONTHLY BOARD MEETING JULY 3, 2023 

THERE WAS NO MEETING FOR THE MONTH OF JULY 2023 AS THERE WERE 2 BOARD MEMBERS OF THE 4 
NOT AT THE MEETING. DID NOT HAVE ENOUGH FOR A QUARUM. ONLY HAD 2 BOARD MEMBERS 
PRESENT.  

NEXT BOARD MEETING IS AUGUST 7, 2023 AT 7:00 P.M. 


